
 
 

 

September 12th, 2021 - 24TH Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph a ny  O f  Ou r Lo rd  Pa ri s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 P3200 Pharmacy Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA  

Every Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

ONE HOUR WITH JESUS 

Every Last Tuesdays after the 7:00 p.m. Mass 

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m. (Resumes: September 13) 

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO 

416-934-0606      www.archtoronto.org 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C.  
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
SECRETARY 

Kim Miranda 
YOUTH MINISTER 

Ivan Skoko 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 

 

“Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven."  

Epiphany’s Legion of Mary invites                
all to their virtual 24-hour                      
continuous praying of the Rosary 
on Saturday, September 18, 
starting from 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.                    

Sunday. Please join only for the period                      
when you can i.e. 1 hour, 2 hours or more.                                     
To join and get the Zoom link, please email                     
June at june.pais@ontario.ca, or Joseph                         
at amal7us@yahoo.com.   

 24-Hour Rosary, Every 1st & 3rd Saturday  

For Parish updates, please visit our website at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphone 

Divine Mercy Chaplet. NEW! 

“Your Word is a Lamp to my feet                         
and a Light to my Path.”                                         

-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study Group will resume on             
Monday, September 13 at 7:00 p.m.                               

Please email  Craig at robichaudcm@gmail.com                                       
for information to participate.  

Bible Study Group 

RCIA. Resumes October 4!  

If you are looking to fully 

realize your failth, walk 

with the Catholic Church, 

learn about Jesus and 

deepen your faith,  please join the Rite of                      

Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) program 

which begins on October 4. Now accepting                      

registration! For information, please call the                    

Parish office.  

Every Friday, starting  Sept. 17                        
at 3:00 p.m., the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet will be prayed for the 
intentions of the sick and                    
dying. The prayers will be held 
in our Parish. Everyone is                          
welcome to participate.                      
Registration is not required. 

• Monday   

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.;                            

       8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

• Tuesday to Friday 

       6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.; 

       8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Saturday  6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.      

Epiphany Youth Retreat 

  

To register for the event, please call or email 
the Parish office. A Registration Sheet can also 

be found at the front foyer. 

https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


  

“Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven."  

 

 

Please join us in welcoming    
Sophia Maria Pereira 

   into our Catholic community                                   
by the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.   

  Congratulations to the Parents & Godparents.  

Every Sunday, starting September 12,                                 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 

Children ages 5 to 12 are welcome 
to participate in the Liturgy                     
of the Word during the Sunday’s 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. English 
Masses and learn prayers,                         

songs and Bible readings simplified for children.                      
The Liturgy takes place at the Parish hall after                     
the Opening Prayers and return back into the 
Church at the Offertory. To volunteer for                     
the Children’s Liturgy, please call Janice at                     
416-886-1519.  Parents are welcome to attend.   

Children’s Liturgy of the  Word 

  Parish Goal: $61,200.00                                                    
Total Donations To Date: $58,692.66 

Living The Gospel By Supporting Residents                         
of Long-term care 

The Houses of Providence in Scarborough is a 
ShareLife-funded agency that provides long-term 
care for seniors.  “It’s been hard during                    
COVID-19,” says Mary, one of its residents, “but 
we understand the precautions that staff are  
taking. Providence staff have been absolutely 
wonderful and are doing a good job. I thank 
them every time I see them for their hard work.” 

Did you know that you can contribute                                
to ShareLife agencies like the Houses of                          
Providence through Pre-Authorized Giving? 
Please consider making a monthly contribution 
to ShareLife using PAG. 

October 3 is the next ShareLife Sunday.                    
Please give generously during the special                            

collection or anytime at sharelife.org. 

Vivere il Vangelo sostenendo i residenti delle                      
strutture di assistenza a lungo termine 

La Houses of Providence a Scarborough è un'agenzia 
finanziata da ShareLife che fornisce assistenza a                   
lungo termine agli anziani.   "È stata dura durante il 
COVID-19", dice Mary, una dei suoi residenti, "ma                 
capiamo le precauzioni che il personale                                      
sta prendendo. Il personale di Providence è stato     
assolutamente meraviglioso e sta facendo un buon 
lavoro. Li ringrazio ogni volta che li vedo per il loro 
duro lavoro".  Sapete che potete contribuire alle 
agenzie ShareLife come la Houses of Providence                    
attraverso donazioni pre-autorizzate? Per favore, 
prendete in  considerazione di versare un contributo 
mensile a ShareLife usando le donazioni                                     
pre-autorizzate. 

 The Alpha Youth Series, designed                        
for all students Grades 9-12 and           
which involves interactive sessions                     
about the Christian faith is                                 
held every Tuesday  from   6:30 p.m. 
to 8:00 p.m.  

For information, registration, or to volunteer, 
please contact Ivan Skoko, Youth Minister, at 
epyouthto@gmail.com.   

Alpha Youth Series  



              

“Blessed are the poor in spirit, for theirs is the kingdom of heaven."  

.Catholic Faith On Demand.  

Epiphany has recently subscribed to FORMED,       
a Catholic online platform filled with over 4,000 
Catholic movies, studies, audio  dramas, talks,      
e-books for families and kids.  The subscription 
will provide our parishioners free access to all 
these with the  purpose of further enriching our 
Catholic faith.  To gain free access please go to:   

 https://signup.formed.org/                                 

 Enter our parish’s postal code/address 

 Enter your name and your email address 

Or, search FORMED Catholic to download the 

FORMED App on your mobile phone or tablet. 

L'Epifania si è recentemente abbonata a 
FORMED, una piattaforma online cattolica piena 
di oltre 4.000 film cattolici, studi, drammi audio, 

conferenze, e-book per famiglie e bambini.                    
L'abbonamento fornirà ai nostri parrocchiani                       

l'accesso gratuito a tutti questi con lo scopo di 
arricchire ulteriormente la nostra fede cattolica. 

Per ottenere l'accesso gratuito vai su:                                 
https://signup.formed.org/                                 

Inserisci il codice postale/indirizzo della nostra 
parrocchia 

Inserisci il tuo nome e il tuo indirizzo email 
Oppure cerca FORMED Catholic per scaricare 

l'app FORMED sul tuo cellulare o tablet. 

Stewardship Reflection 

 God is  gloriously and                       

myster iously present in                        

creation since He is the Lord 

who reigns over it. To discover 

this, we need to be silent,                       

listen, contemplate. ~ Pope Francis  

Vocation Seed 

  “Who do people say that I am?” 
Who do you think Jesus is?                            
The depth of our faith is rooted in 

our answer. Is God calling you to be a priest, 
religious, or deacon? If you think you are                        
being called to be a priest, religious, or                        
permanent deacon call Fr. Matt McCarthy, 
Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of Toronto 
at 416-968-0997. 

We thank the many                     
families who each month 
make it a practice of 
bringing non–perishable 
food as donations for the 

less fortunate in our community. Please leave 
your donation in the Food Drive basket in the 
front lobby from Mondays 6:30 a.m.                       
to 12:00 p.m., Tuesdays to Saturdays, 6:30 a.m.              
to 5:00 p.m., or Sundays after all Masses.                        
Please check the expiry date of the food that                    
you will donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa , il lunedi dalle 6:30 am alle  12:00 pm,  

dal martedi al sabato dale 6:30 am alle 17:00 pm, o 

la domenica dopo la messa.  Si prega di controllare 

la scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Sept. 15 - 30 

In our second reading from 
the Letter of James we are 
challenged to have a living 
faith, a faith that is backed up 

by action. However, we should first realize that 
the most generous and loving thing we can do for 
someone is pray for them. However, after                         
entrusting everything to God, we can then play 
our part and concretely try to help through proper 
use of our time and talents.  

https://signup.formed.org/
https://signup.formed.org/

